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13 February 2020 

Dear ______________________ 

LEADERSHIP CONGRATULATIONS – HAWKESBURY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

The Mayor of Hawkesbury City, Councillor Barry Calvert, would like to invite our Captains, Vice 
Captains and Prefects to a morning tea to congratulate the students in their new leadership role. 

There will also be an opportunity to experience a debate role play in the Council Chambers. 

The morning tea will be held during school time.  Travel will be with Miss Graham. 

Date: Thursday 5 March 2020 
Time: 10.00 am 
Location: Council Administration Building 

The students also have a questionnaire to complete from the Mayor.  Please ensure this 
questionnaire is returned to the front office before 5 March 2020. 

Please complete the permission note below if you would like your child to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Tamara Hopkins 
Assistant Principal 

GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Leadership Congratulations – Hawkesbury Council Chambers 

My child __________________________________ of class __________ is invited to participate in 
the Leadership congratulations morning tea to be held at Hawkesbury Council Chambers on 
Thursday 5 March 2020. 

 I give permission to attend  I do not give permission to attend
 I understand travel to and from the event will be by private car driven by Miss Graham

Emergency contact phone number for 5 March:  __________________________________________ 

Medical information:   _______________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer Signature:  ______________________________________     Date:  _______________ 


